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Easter Fair- Friday 25th March 2022, 3.15 – 4.45pm 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are very happy to announce that the Easter Fair is back and fast approaching. For those who are new to the event, 
no tickets are needed to attend.  There will be an International Hamper Raffle, Face Painting, Waffles, Arts & Crafts, 
Biscuit decorations, Football, Basketball and many other activities. 
 

How you can get involved 

Help on the stands 
There are several stands to organise so we need as many volunteers as possible to make it good fun for the children. 
e.g. Selling cakes and soft drink, Face painting, Queue control for face painting, Raffle, Hoola Hoops or Lucky Dip, 
Arts & Crafts table, biscuit decorating, Waffle stall, football and Easter Bonnet Display table. - Please let us know by 
signing up on the SVPA spreadsheet displayed in the office, or via hello@svpa.org.uk. 
 

Donations  
Prizes for tombola: We would greatly appreciate any items, which can be used for the tombola, small little gifts for 
children in good conditions. 
 

Food/cake donations – Please bring in cakes whether homemade or shop bought (all welcome!) for our cake sale. 
Thank you in advance for all your kind efforts.  You can leave them in the office on the morning of the 24th. (Do 
remember to avoid food containing nuts and alcohol). 
 

Easter Bonnet Parade 
Make a bonnet, or an Easter style hat or crown and join in the Easter Bonnet Parade during the Fair.  Bonnets can be 
entered at the Fair or on the morning of the fair in the corridor. £1.00 entry fee. Judged by a member of staff. GOOD 
LUCK! 
 

International Easter Hamper Raffle 
As we couldn’t celebrate this year our cultural diversities, we thought it would still be nice to share some products 
from our home countries. 
  
How it works  - we kindly ask every child to bring to their class before Tuesday March 22nd one item, which will 
help create their class Hamper. Items can be anything that you think would make a nice Easter gift or treat for the 
children and their families, it could also be an item that celebrate your home country or both at the same time. 
It should be a non-perishable item (no alcohol and no nuts) as the items will only be collected by the teacher and 
stored in the classroom. 
Each class has a bag in which the children are depositing the items.  
 
The Raffle itself will be held on the day of the Easter fair. Tickets will be sold per class so that each child gets a 
chance to win their class hamper. You will receive the raffle tickets through the school bag one week before the fair. 
The winners will be drawn at the Fair by Miss Coleman.  
 

What to do next 
Mark the date in your diary and let us know how you hope to help!   
Raffle Tickets for the International Hamper Raffle will be sent home 2 weeks before the fair. 
Buy tokens for using at stalls. Tokens will be pre-sold before the event, as well as during the event. 
  
We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Shana 
Co-Chair S.V.P.A.  
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